
 LITTLE TIKES 4-in-1 TRIKE
BIG W takes product safety seriously and wishes to advise 

customers of a product recall on the following product:

BIG W is recalling the Little Tikes 4-in-1 Trike model sold at BIG W stores 
and bigw.com.au from 5 November 2016 to 14 March 2019. This product 
is supplied to BIG W by Headstart and is not BIG W’s own brand product. 

DEFECT: The Little Tikes 4-in-1 Trike should not be used as a stroller but 
has some features of a stroller. The product is unsafe for use as a stroller 
to transport children as it does not have the safety features required of a 
stroller under the mandatory standard Consumer product Safety Standard 
for Prams and Strollers (Consumer Product Notice No. 8 of 2007, as 
amended on 14 February 2019.

HAZARD: If used by a customer as a stroller to transport children, the 
product may cause injury to a child if the product rolls in an uncontrolled 
manner or if the child falls out of the product.

ACTION REQUIRED: Customers should not use the product as a stroller 
to transport children. Consumers can return the product to any BIG W 
store for a full refund. A receipt is not required.

BIG W apologises to its customers for any inconvenience caused by this 
recall.

For further information
Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this recall to Customer 

service on telephone: 1300 244 999

    


